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Buckminster School, where children are encouraged to be 

Inspirational Learners 

Victorian Day – Happy Birthday Buckminster School 

 

 

  Next week’s dates for your diary 

 

Monday 8th Oct 

Tuesday 9th Oct 

Wednesday 10th Oct – Years 3/4 to Forest School, Yr1 tennis festival 1 – 2.45pm 

Thursday 11th Oct 

Friday 12th Oct – Yr1, 2 & 3 swimming  

 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to;  

FS2 – Callum & Eva 
Yr 1  – Henley & Harry W 
Yr 2 – Sam & Olivia 
Yr 3 & 4 – Oliver, Harrison & Teegan 
Yr 5 & 6 – Wilson & Jack B 

 
Well done to you all! 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by Thomas, 

Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 



       

What a bunch!!                                                             Despite being ill at home, Molly still dressed up 

 

An extract from an 1898 Buckminster School log book  

Thank you to everyone for dressing up and making it a very special day. We should be in the Grantham 

Journal next Friday 

Drop off and pick up time outside school    

Please do not turn around on the road outside school, in the school car park entrance or in driveways.  

This is proving to be a serious hazard for pedestrians, children and local residents.  Continue up or 

down the road until you are able to turn in a safe place or continue your journey home. Thank you 

Remember to park in a safe place respecting residents and pedestrians.  



 PTFA - Halloween Disco Wednesday 31st October  

Pre-School, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 children – 4.30-5.30pm                                                                                                  

Years 3 – 6 – 5.30–6.30pm  

Reception and Pre-school parents must stay with their children 

 

 

 

 

Price – to be confirmed  

 

Flu Vaccination Reminder 

Thank you to everyone who has returned their flu vaccination form.  If you haven’t, please return to 

the school office by Friday 12th October. Thank you  

 

Science Workshops 

    

 

Year 1 and 2 enjoyed a morning learning about their senses 

 

 

Sweet bags Lucky Dip Food 



 

 

Year 3 & 4 and 5 & 6 finding out about forensic science 

 

 

 

 

 

Balance Bikes 

We now have 10 new balance bikes with helmets ready to be used by our Early Years children.  The 

children will have structured sessions on them to help improve their balance and gross motor skills. 

       



Forest School 

  

Our Foundation Stage children all ready for their exciting morning in the woods 

 

Music 

We are delighted to announce that we have gained national recognition from ‘Music Mark’ for the 

opportunities we now provide for the children.  

                                       

                                                                                      Year 2 learning to play the Ukulele 

 Well done to Sonny for achieving his Green Belt in Martial Arts 



Bags in school Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 children have very limited space in their 

cloakroom for their coats and bags.  Things are falling off pegs onto the floor and becoming a 

tripping hazard.  Children only need their PE bag and coat on their peg and their book bag in their 

tray.  Please discourage your child from bringing a large rucksack as there is no room for it at the 

moment.  We are looking at solutions to improve the space but until then, we must keep the area safe 

for everyone.  Thank you  

 

 

Helping our community  


